
From: Hook, Charlyn A.
Sent: 8/15/2013 8:32:45 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Beck, Valerie (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Moss Landing question

Hello Brian,

We are in lovely Monterey, and we realized we'd be passing Moss Landing Power Plant on our way 
home. Would it be possible for us to stop by? I do not know the plant manager's name, so thought it 
best to go through you. There are four of us, including Commissioner Ferron, and we don't need a full 
tour, but would love to be able to see the plant. Very sorry for the short notice. I'll be monitoring my 
email during the Commission meeting. Let us know what you think.

We don't know how long the meeting will go, but it would be the afternoon at the earliest I think.

Charlyn Hook

Legal Advisor to Commissioner Ferron

415-703-3050 cell

SB GT&S 0140924
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